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Comments: My concern is the added years will continue to effect water quality in Hawk Inlet. I've been

commercially fishing Dungeness crab in the inlet for quite some time and want to continue for years to come.  If it

becomes an issue with marine life being effected because of the location of the out flow,Greens Creek should

consider moving it out into Chatham Straits, about 1-2 miles where the mine waste water is mixed with a much

larger body of water instead of next the the marker where it is currently located. The current pushes all that waste

water on incoming tides right up to the head of the inlet. Hawk inlet is a very small inlet,  Chatham Straights is a

huge body of water. 

Thanks, 

Steve Box 


